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Faculty Symposium Ahead!

It's that time of year again! The UW
Extended Campus Collaborative
Programs Annual Faculty
Symposium is around the corner! You
should have already received some
information, and more will be coming
soon.

We can't wait to see you there!

Mark Your Calendar!
May 25 – May 26

Instructional Design Blog

Covering topics from what it means to
be an instructional designer to boosting
student engagement in online
discussions, our blog is chock-full of
hand-picked content to improve your
and your students' online education

Utilizing the Power of Feedback

Time and again, studies show that
students value feedback from their
instructors. This is especially true in
online courses.

In Utilizing the Power of Feedback, we
talk about the role feedback plays in
the student experience and how
Canvas is able to support feedback in a
variety of ways. Let's get to it!

We also value your feedback! If you would
like to see a particular topic featured on our
blog, submit your idea to Kristin Kowal at
kristin.kowal@uwex.edu!

Faculty Spotlight: Melissa Gavin

https://ce.uwex.edu/faculty-symposium/
https://ce.uwex.edu/faculty-symposium/
https://wp.me/p76ccK-2WT
mailto:kristin.kowal@uwex.edu
http://youtube.com


experience.

Visit our
Blog!

Instructor Melissa Gavin and
instructional designer Kristin Kowal met
up to talk about their new Ten-Minute
Check-in activity.

​Read the full interview here.

Interested in sharing your insights in a
future Spotlight Corner? Contact Eric
Peloza at eric.peloza@uwex.edu.

Webinars

Giving Feedback That Promotes Learning
Recorded Webinar

https://ce.uwex.edu/blogs/instructional-design-blog/
http:
https://wp.me/p76ccK-304
http://as/
mailto:eric.peloza@uwex.edu
https://media.uwex.edu/content/uwex/webinars/feedback-that-promotes-learning/

